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I am in support of this bill. My support does not negate any of the important work of 

conventional medicine, but instead points to naturopathic medicine working in 

tandem for more positive health outcomes overall. Prevention is often addressed in 

naturopathic medicine, and it is key for better health for our community.  

 

If I had not seen a naturopathic doctor and continued care, I would currently have 

chronic conditions and be more at risk for cardiovascular health issues. I owe this 

shift in my health to naturopathic medicine. 


